We're excited to announce that we're back!
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FILM ACTING, FILM PRODUCTION AND VISUAL
EFFECTS ACADEMY INFORMATION SESSION

WE ARE ECSTATIC TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE DELTA FILM ACADEMY IS RETURNING IN
THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR AFTER A "COVID YEAR OFF"! IF YOUR GRADE 8-12
STUDENT LOVES ANY ASPECT OF CREATING FILMS AND DIGITAL CONTENT (IN FRONT OF
AND BEHIND THE CAMERA!), THIS IS THE PROGRAM FOR THEM! JOIN JENN MCKEE,
TEACHER COORDINATOR OF THE DELTA FILM ACADEMY, AS SHE SHARES INFORMATION
ABOUT ALL THREE OF THE DELTA FILM ACADEMIES: FILM ACTING, FILM PRODUCTION
AND VISUAL EFFECTS! COME AND MEET THE INSTRUCTORS AND LEARN ABOUT THE
MODIFICATIONS TO THE PROGRAMS AND WHAT EXCITING PROJECTS AWAIT THE
STUDENTS AT "THE STUDIO" IN THE DELTA MANOR EDUCATION CENTRE.

FEBRUARY 20TH, 10-11A.M. VIA Z0OM

WE ARE ALL SO EXCITED TO RETURN TO TELLING STORIES, MAKING
MOVIES AND INTRODUCING STUDENTS TO VANCOUVER'S STILL
VIBRANT FILM INDUSTRY!#DOWHATYOULOVE

R_egister Here

www.deltafilmacademy.com



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdPmFeb4aoZQZVTs6_VswxiEkb1ULDDgQbjhAR4DxmXDm8ubA/viewform

